
6401 Harding Pike, Nashville, TN 37205
Parish Office: (615) 352-2259  |  www.sthenry.org

Parish Office Hours: M - F  |  8:00am - 4:00pm
School Office: (615) 352-1328

CLERGY
Rev. Mark Beckman, Pastor
Rev. Pat Kibby, Senior Priest
Rev. Shinto Padinjaredathu, Associate Pastor
Mike Catalano, Deacon
Martin Deschenes, Deacon
 

MASS SCHEDULE 
Weekday Masses will be livestreamed and available  
to view anytime on our website, YouTube or  
Facebook page.  The 5 p.m. Saturday and 9 a.m.  
Sunday Masses will be livestreamed.
 

WEEKDAY MASSES
Monday  |  11:00am - Church
Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday  |  6:30 a.m. - Chapel
Tuesday - Friday  |  8:00 a.m. - Church
Saturday Morning  |  8:00 a.m. - Chapel
*See page 2 of the bulletin for schedule changes* 
 

WEEKEND MASSES
Saturdays  |  5:00 p.m. Vigil Mass - Church
Sunday Morning  |  7:30 a.m. Mass - Church
Sunday Morning  |  9:00 a.m. Mass - Church
Sunday Morning  | 11:00 a.m. Mass - Church 
 

RECONCILIATION 
Every Friday after the 8 a.m. Mass and Every  
Saturday from 3:30 p.m. to 4:45 p.m. in the Chapel  
Reconciliation Room.
 

FOURTH SUNDAY OF LENTMARCH 27, 2022

ST. HENRY CHURCH
 

Synod Listening Sessions Continue 
by Deacon Mike Catalano
 
The Synod Listening Sessions are continuing this Sunday,  
March 27th after the 9:00 a.m. Mass in the School Cafeteria;  
Sunday, April 3rd at 7:00 p.m. on-line through Zoom;  
Wednesday, April 20th at 7:00 p.m. in the Fellowship Hall.  
The purpose of these listening sessions is to provide an  
opportunity for parishioners to prayerfully enter into a  
dialogue about St. Henry’s future.  In particular, we are called  
by the Vatican in the Vademecum for the Synod on Synodality,  
the Official Handbook for Listening and Discernment in Local  
Churches to take “special care . . . to involve those persons  
who may risk being excluded: women, the handicapped,  
refugees, migrants, the elderly, people who live in poverty,  
Catholics who rarely or never practice their faith, etc.”
 
At the first listening session 30 to 40 parishioners including a  
number of women and people over the age of 65 came  
together and entered into a lively dialogue in several groups  
with the discussions lasting for an hour and forty-five  
minutes.  That was a good start; however, it was just that — a  
good start.  Please consider coming to one of the future  
sessions either in person or on-line, AND consider bringing  
along a friend you know who is “handicapped, a refugee, a  
migrant, poor or who rarely or never practices his/her faith.”   
St. Henry is a very special place to me.  It is my spiritual home.   
It is also a very rich parish in many ways.  By being rich, we are  
called to reach out to the poor and marginalized not just to  
help them with their financial needs but to hear from them  
about how we can better be a community of faith that opens  
its doors to all.

 Scripture Readings for next week: 
April 3, 2022

First Reading: Ezekiel 37:12-14
Second Reading: Romans 8:8-11

Gospel: John 11:1-45



Please pray for the soul of: Dr. Edward E. Anderson

Week 38 ending March 20, 2022                          $          70,892.77
Offertory, including online giving, envelopes, loose cash and checks 
 

Year-to-date Offertory Contributions               $   2,350,641.02
Year-to-Date Offertory Prior Year                       $   2,232,660.81
Year-to-Date Offertory Budget                             $  2,224,933.00
 

Current TVA (Pathways) Loan Balance              $       366,258.36
 

There are 2,159 registered families in the parish.  
Sign up for online giving at www.sthenry.org/give

 MARCH 27, 2022                                                                                                  FOURTH SUNDAY OF LENT

MASS INTENTIONS
Monday
March 28
 
 
Tuesday
March 29
 
 
 
 

Wednesday     
March 30
 
 
 
Thursday
March 31 
 
 
 
Friday 
April 1 
 
Saturday
April 2 
 
 
 
Sunday 
April 3
 
 
 
 

Mass    11:00 a.m.    Church   Fr. Kibby
Intention:  Denton "Bubba" Mayo
 
 
Mass    6:30 a.m.     Chapel    Fr. Shinto
Intention:  Sp. Int. Donnelly Wolf
Mass    8:00 a.m.    Church    Fr. Beckman
Intention:  Jodi Stone
 
Mass    6:30 a.m.     Chapel    Fr. Shinto
Intention:  Sp. Int. Nicholas Wolf
Mass    8:00 a.m.    Church    Fr. Kibby
Intention:  Luis Alvarez Nunez
 
Mass    6:30 a.m.     Chapel    Fr. Shinto
Intention:  Pat Riley
Mass    8:00 a.m.    Church    Fr. Kibby
Intention:  Denton "Bubba" Mayo
 
 

Mass    8:00 a.m.    Church    Fr. Shinto
Intention:  Pam Becker & Vincent Cunningham
 
Mass    8:00 a.m.    Chapel    Fr.  Shinto
Intention:  Kenneth Wayne Kemp, Sr.
Mass    5:00 p.m.    Church    Fr. Shinto
Intention:  Members of St. Henry
 
Mass    7:30 a.m.    Church    Fr.  Beckman
Intention:  Anita Richards
Mass    9:00 a.m.    Church    Fr.  Beckman
Intention:  Muna Pulous
Mass   11:00 a.m.    Church    Fr. Kibby 
Intention:  Pam Becker
 

STEWARDSHIP OF TREASURE 

FIRST FRIDAY EUCHARISTIC ADORATION: Friday, April 1.  
If you would like to spend time in the presence of our Lord,  
contact Susan Fouche at                                                   or 
Jacque Trailov at                                             with any questions.   
Father Shinto is preparing another Charismatic Holy Hour on 
April 1 from 4-5 p.m.  This hour will include music and 
prayer. Please bring your family!  

Adult Faith Formation:  
Spiritual Book and Wine Club - The next meeting of the  
Spiritual Book and Wine Club will be at 4 pm on Sunday, April  
24th in the Atrium.  The book will be Thomas Merton's classic  
autobiography "The Seven Story Mountain."  Please join us for a  
glass of wine and a good discussion.  If you plan to attend, email  
Deacon Mike at 
 

Lectio Divina Group - If you would like to have a deeper  
understanding of the Sunday Gospel reading before you attend  
Sunday Mass, consider coming to the Lectio Divina group either  
in person in the parish library or on-line through Zoom each  
Thursday afternoon at 1:30 pm.  We pray the Gospel reading  
three times, then meditate on the words of Christ before  
sharing how those words are working in our lives.  If you plan to  
attend in person or want the Zoom link, email Deacon Mike at   
mcatalano@sthenry.org.
 

Monday Morning Bible Study - After taking off for Spring Break,  
the Monday Morning Bible Study will continue its study of  
Women of the Old Testament followed by a study of Women of  
the New Testament. The study begins at 9:00 am in the  
Fellowship Hall.  If you are interested in joining us, please email  
Deb Cliffel at                                                 .debcliffel@gmail.com

fouches2@yahoo.com
jtrailov@gmail.com

Thursday Holy Hour:
Join us every Thursday from 4 - 5 p.m. in the Church for quiet  
prayer, adoration, and the Sacrament of Confession. 
Stay a minute or the entire hour, the time is yours.

The Easter Memorial Form
is available online on the St. Henry Website at 
www.sthenry.org

mcatalano@sthenry.org

https://www.sthenry.org/give
https:// mcatalano@sthenry.org
https://www.sthenry.org
https:// mcatalano@sthenry.org


ST. HENRY CATHOLIC CHURCH                                                                                    NASHVILLE, TN 

YOUTH & YOUNG ADULT MINISTRY
Director, Meghan Nicholson / 615-353-0203                                                                                                      
mnicholson@sthenry.org

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION
 

Director, Beth Holzapfel
615-353-0668
Reled@sthenry.org

Please sign up for newsletters and CYO online.
Sign up via the CYO website or e-news or send a text to

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL - June 6-10, 
Monumental Celebrating God's Greatness!   

 

Registration opens April 1.  Spots are limited.   This year we  
are including preschool (3 year old and potty-trained) through  
5th grade.  Cost is $30 per child.
•    Rising 8th graders can volunteer to earn Confirmation  
Service Hours!!
•    In order for VBS to take place we need 50 plus volunteers.   
Here is the link to sign up to volunteer and your kids go for  
free!

First Communion Parent Meeting
Monday, April 4 at 7:00 p.m. in the Fellowship Hall

Young Adults
Join the GroupMe for more information on events and meeting  
times.  Please email Meghan for more information.
mnicholson@sthenry.org
 
Trivia - March 28th at Tailgate Brewery. Our team name is  
Hank the Tank 

http://www.vbspro.events/p/events/e8ed75

Sr. CYO
Catholic Sports League - Way to go Tigers!!!  Please let me  
know if you are interested in Summer Open Gym.
YOUTH GROUP- Sundays 7:15-8:30 p.m.   RSVP in the email or  
text 

PALM SUNDAY EASTER EGG HUNT:  April 10 after the  
11 a.m. Mass.  The Saint Henry Church Easter Egg Hunt will be  
Sunday, April 10th on the school playground following the  
11:00am Mass. There will be an egg hunt for ages 0-7 and a  
dance contest/candy drop/drawing contest for ages 8 and up!   
To sign up visit 
https://sthenry.breezechms.com/form/4d184a99 .

technology@sthenry.org

Jr. CYO
will continue on Wednesday afternoons from 
3-4:15 p.m. Pick up in the roundabout.
8th grade will meet on April 6
7th grade will meet on April 27

 For Sign ups, please visit the youth
website! 

Open Arms Ministry- an inclusive  
faith community for special needs  
adults.  
 

The Open Arms Ministry will be going  
with Friends 615- a group social
mixer- this spring on April 23rd

 If you are interested in participating as an Open Arms  
Participant or Mentor/Volunteer- please email Meghan at  
mnicholson@sthenry.org.  Follow us on Instagram!  
@openarms_ministry

technology@sthenry.org

Stuffed Egg/Candy donations accepted! Please drop off at  
the Parish Office.

https://mnicholson@sthenry.org
https://Reled@sthenry.org
https://mnicholson@sthenry.org
http://www.vbspro.events/p/events/e8ed75
https://sthenry.breezechms.com/form/4d184a99
https://mnicholson@sthenry.org


ST. HENRY KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 
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Pray for our Priests and Religious
Please take a  name from the basket in the chapel narthex and  
commit to praying for him or her for one year.  Our clergy and   
religious need your prayers now more than ever. 

On Friday, April 1st, the Knights of Columbus will be  
hosting their last Fish Fry of the season at 5:00 p.m. .

LENTEN FISH FRY CROSS:

Pre-orders are accepted and appreciated and should be  
received no later than seven (7) days before your pickup date  
with payment received via Pay Pal at or check made out to  
KofC 12012 and mailed to the parish office at KofC12012, 6401  
Harding Rd, Nashville, TN 37205.  If paying with PayPal, please  
detail what you are ordering and pick up time in your message.   
The set menu for each adult order will be 1/2 lb. of tilapia fish,  
French fries, onion rings, Coleslaw, macaroni & cheese, and  
hush puppies.  Prices for Adults -$10 and children under 12  
-$5. Family packs will cost $35.  Family packs will feed 2 adults  
and approx. 6 people total.  Please confirm the number of  
family members on the order form for individual orders as well  
as family packs.  Questions can be sent to 

Fish Fry - Ordering Information: 

Our next officers' meeting is Monday, March 28 at  7:30 p.m.  
in the Parish Center Meeting Room.

kofc12012@gmail.com

Only Say the Word, Healing Prayer:  
Monday, March 28 at  7:00 p.m.  In the Parish Library.   
Contact: Marge                                                     .

SYNOD LISTENING SESSIONs:
Sunday, March 27 from 10 a.m.- 11:30 a.m. in the SHS Dining Hall.  
Wednesday, March 30 at 7 p.m. via Zoom 
Wednesday, April 20 at 7 p.m. in the Fellowship Hall.
Contact: Mike Catalano with questions at
                                                     . 

book club:
Our book for April is "The Lincoln Highway" by Amor Towles.  
All are welcome to join us on Tuesday, April 19 at 10 a.m. in the  
Parish Center Meeting Room.  

marjo117@bellsouth.net

mcatalano@sthenry.org

 Parish Council Elections will take place on April 2 and 3.  



A Legacy of Faith, Hope and Love Campaign is now underway, and the generosity of 
our Diocese of Nashville community is clearly apparent.
 
Many thanks to the volunteers who have worked so diligently to get us to this point.  I 
would also like to thank the donors who have given so generously in the early stages of
our campaign.  While there is much to celebrate, there is also much work to be done.
 
In the coming weeks, volunteers will be reaching out individually to some members of 
our diocese.  I ask that you please keep in mind the following:
 
    Volunteers - Dual Donation
    The volunteers who are contacting families are just that - volunteers.  They have 
    graciously agreed to donate their time and talent for the betterment of the Diocese of
    Nashville.  They are serving in this role because they believe in our diocese and are passionate about its future.  
    Please treat them with respect and thank them for helping the Diocese of Nashville in this important capacity.
 
    Personal Touch
    I have instructed each of our campaign volunteers to personally meet with members of the Diocese of Nashville 
    community. If you receive a call, I kindly ask that you:
 
            Take the call or return the message.  Do not avoid talking to our volunteers.  it makes their job more difficult and
            puts them in a position where they must keep calling in an attempt to reach you.
 
            Meet face-to-face, if possible.  If you are asked to meet, please give our volunteers 15 minutes of your time. 
            They are not trying to twist your arm, they just want to briefly explain the campaign goals, answer your 
            questions, and receive a decision about your participation. 
 
    Carrying a Card?  Return it!
    When you receive a pledge card inside your packet of materials, you will likely not be called by a campaign volunteer. 
    Please discern your involvement in the campaign, fill out the card and return it in the envelope provided. 
 
    Your Gift Matters!
    Remember, the letter you received from me includes a financial request. It is not an expectation.  It is an invitation. 
    I invite you to pray about this campaign and this diocese.  You may not be able to give what was asked.  You may be
    able to give more than asked.  Whatever the decision is, know that your commitment is deeply appreciated and a 
    true blessing to our diocese!
 
Thank you for your cooperation, your consideration, and your support of the Diocese of Nashville!!
 
 
Sincerely yours in Christ,
Most Reverend J. Mark Spalding, J.C.L.
Bishop of Nashville 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Legacy pamphlets will be mailed out the week of March 28.
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Gorham & Ammarell Dentistry
“Always welcoming new Patients”

Matt J. Gorham III, DDS               Robert M. Ammarell, DDS
124 30th Ave. No. Nashville  •  (615) 327-4914

“Known for Quality, Remembered for Service”
Commercial / Industrial Roofing

 Specialty Sheet Metal 
Design & Fabrication

JOHN MAXWELL – 615-227-5154

COMMERCIAL ROOFING
SERVICES SINCE 1956

A Personal Care Residence

st. henry
parishioner

Carla Atwell, Executive Director
200 Winners Circle South, Brentwood

615-221-9001	carla@goodworksunlimited.com

Contact Melissa Jones
to place an ad today! 
mjones@4LPi.com or
(800) 477-4574 x6570 

Broker/Owner/Parishioners
Amy DeBusk Rick DeBusk

615-708-5790 | amydebuskrealestate.com | lioncrestrealestate.com

	Mention This Ad and We 
	 Will Make a Donation 
	 to the Parish at Closing

Thanks 
for Helping 

Us Grow
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Always working for the greater good of the patient, the practice, and the community.

	Roach Family Dentistry
	 & ASSOCIATES

	 David Roach D.D.S.
	 Parishioner Since 1995

	 3824 Bedford Ave. Nashville, TN 37215

	 615-383-7801
info@GreenHillsDentist.net • twitter.com/drroachdentist

Wehby Plumbing
we know plumbing

• Repairs
• Remodeling
• New Installations
• Free Estimates

WWW.WEHBYPLUMBING.COM   615-255-7424

1003 Russell Street, Nashville
615.505.3217

5402 HARDING ROAD at the split of Hwy. 100 & Hwy 70
Open 7 Days A Week | 615-352-3001

Tony Hostettler, Tina Whitley, Frances Varallo, Parishioners | Al Proctor, Manager

Nick Perenich
Attorney

615-662-2889
Estate Planning,

Trusts and Probate 
and General Civil Law
237 Old Hickory Blvd,  
Nashville, TN  37221

Bellevue
Law Office

Don’t Pick-Up 
The Pliers...

Just Call Myers!
615-356-8811

cigars from
A. Fuente • Ashtin

CAO • Cohiba
Davidoff

Montecristo
Padron • Tatauje
Zino & Many More

Belle Meade
premium cigars & gifts

Belle Meade Plaza
4518 Harding Road, 

Nashville, TN
615-297-7963

2016 Beechwood Ave.,  Nashvil le,  TN
hillsboropediatricdentistr y.com

D R .  M I R N A 
C A L D W E L L

6 1 5 - 7 5 0 - 2 7 1 3
YO U R  C H I L D ’ S
D E N TA L  H O M E

Ann Marie Strickmaker |615-881-0661

Lifetime Award of Excellence Member 
Alumni, Parent, Parishioner 615-327-4800

Breakfast - Lunch - Dinner
4550 Harding Pike •615-432-2151

Nashville native
St. Henry Parent &
Parishioner, 20+ years
professional recruiting
(312) 593-4453

GO BEYOND THE SEARCH

Lisa
McComb

DISCOVER WHAT A

PERSONALIZED RECRUITING
EXPERIENCE 
CAN DO FOR YOU.

68 White Bridge Rd., Nashville, TN 37205
615-352-7241  Lion’s Head Village  

www.vision1stnashville.com

John Neuhoff III, O.D.
Barbara J Odes, O.D.

PREMIER PROVIDER

“YOUR CATHOLIC ORTHODONTIST”
615-385-2714

GREEN HILLS - NASHVILLE
3817 BEDFORD AVE., STE. 210

NASHVILLE, TN 37215
WWW.SIMSORTHO.COM

Brandon Valle
	 Agent
4544 Harding Pike, Ste.216
(located in the belle meade plaza)
brandon@nashvillesf.com
Parishioner

615-298-FARM
	 (3276)

Franklin Classic Cars
Matt Marchal, Parishioner

615.866.8964
BUY  +  SELL  +  LOCATE  +  CONSIGN

INSURANCE YOU CAN
DESIGN TO MEET YOUR
EVER CHANGING NEEDS
■ Home insurance
■ Automobile insurance

Edward Reisinger
Your Local Agent
256 SEABOARD LN STE B106, FRANKLIN, TN 37067
EREISINGER@FARMERSAGENT.COM
https://agents.farmers.com/ereisinger

Call 615.771.7709 today!
Let me help you get the most value out of your
insurance coverage.
Restrictions apply. Discounts may vary. Not available in all states. See your agent for details. 
Insurance is underwritten by Farmers Insurance Exchange and other affiliated insurance 
companies. Visit farmers.com for a complete listing of companies. Not all insurers are 
authorized to provide insurance in all states. Coverage is not available in all states.

Parishioner

EJIRO CELEBRATIONS
Want Luxe Wedding Flowers?
	 Contact Ejiro!

ejirocelebrations.com

Call or Text  — 615-258-6188
5115 Harding Pike • Ste. 102, Nashville

www.mhallortho.com


